
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Safer Internet Day 

On Tuesday, it was Internet Safety 

day and each class learnt about 

and took part in activities 

celebrating their skills in staying 

safe and being kind online. It was 

a brilliant day where we discussed 

all the ways we can use technology 

for fun. KS2 also discussed how much is too much when it 

comes to screen time. The children set themselves some 

targets to try and reduce or change their screen use. In the 

picture, the children are playing ‘off-line’ and proving that 

playing board games and card games is just as much fun!  

This week started brilliantly with our tributes to the 

Queen following 70 years since her ascension to the 

thrown in February 1952. The children came dressed 

in their Kings and Queens outfits, smart clothes and 

crowns; all which looked amazing! The children spent 

the day finding out about life in 1952 and what the 

Queen did. In assembly, I enjoyed telling the children 

about the differences in prices of items then and 

now. We looked at the average prices of a pint of 

milk, a loaf of bread, a house, a car and a Mars bar. 

The differences were amazing and a great talking 

point. Here is a photo of the winners for best dressed 

or best crown. Well done children. Such fun!  

Valentines Sweetie Sale 
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Have a good weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Pancake Day 

Pancake day is Tuesday 1st March and Chartwells, our hot 

meal school provider, will be serving pancakes as part of 

the menu that day. If you would like your child to have one 

then please go to www.mealselector.co.uk and book online.  

Important Dates Coming Up                                                     

21st - 25th February: HALF TERM                                     

28th February: INSET Day School Closed for pupils.          

1st March:  Book Week - details to follow this term                                                        

3rd March: World Book Day                                                    

11th March: Creative Arts Day                                            

18th March: Red Nose Day                                                   

8th April: Last Day of Term                                                   

Next years term dates and INSET days (2022 - 2023) are now on 

the school website calendar.                            


